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Work to provide a new 24 bed specialist care facility for the Priscilla Bacon Hospice is now 
underway following the appointment of Morgan Sindall Construction as Main Contractor. 
The £12.5M, charity-funded, building will be located next to the Norfolk and Norwich 
Hospital and will replace the current building on Unthank Road, which was established over 
40 years ago.  
 
In this talk Rupert Kitchen, a Director and Chartered Architect at AJ100 listed Architectural 
practice LSI Architects, will share how the design for the hospice has developed throughout 
the project and discuss some of the key design features that will deliver a state-of-the-art 
building to support Priscilla Bacon Hospice as it delivers the specialist palliative and end of 
life care required in Norfolk and Waveney. 
 
 

This event is available to members, free of charge, but please book your place by emailing 
Julie Howes, secretary@nfci.co.uk. 

 
Places are limited and will be allocated on a first come first served basis. 

 
You will be notified if you have been allocated a place in due course 
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